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Limestone stockpile at McCallum Park 
As construction continues for the Causeway Pedestrian and Cyclist Bridges Project, landscaping is underway at 

McCallum Park, in preparation for the work site to become public open space at the end of 2024. A large volume of 

limestone was imported to the McCallum Park work site to provide temporary roads, laydown areas and solid ground 

for the cranes to sit on (crane pads).  

 

Now that bridge construction from the McCallum Park work site is nearly complete, the excess limestone is being 

removed from the work site by truck, stockpiled and given to the Town of Victoria Park to reuse as part of the 

McCallum Park Active Area Project (the Project). The Federally and State-funded Project will transform the park into a 

significant recreation destination, boasting a range of sporting facilities alongside dedicated spaces to meet, host 

community events and celebrate cultural diversity. Planned facilities include “hype-court” art-style basketball courts, a 

BMX pump track, and a skate/scooter park.  

 

 
Figure 1 Limestone will be moved from the McCallum Park work site to a fenced-off area at McCallum Park 
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Limestone stockpile at McCallum Park  

• Trucking activity will be stop-start over several months, between the standard work hours of 7am and 7pm.  

• Access to footpaths will not be affected.  

• This work has received relevant approvals and tree protection zones are in place.  

• The stockpile will remain until approximately October 2024, when it will be used to form the new skate plaza and 

BMX pump track.  

 

    Further information 

If you have any questions, please contact 138 138 or email enquiries@mainroads.wa.gov.au  

More information about this project is available on the project webpage and you can also subscribe for updates: 

www.mainroads.wa.gov.au/causeway-path 

While visiting the website, you can let us know how effective our communications are by taking our feedback survey, 

available under the ‘Community’ tab.   
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